MINUTES
PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION
CITY OF BROOKINGS
OCTOBER 5, 1978

Present: Elmer Lee, Lee Hansen, Ellis Watkins, John Lacy, and
Dick House.

Minutes of previous meeting reviewed and approved.

Terry Phillips was present and expressed an interest in the
installation of the lights for the tennis courts. He assured
us that he and other volunteers would work to lay the light
conduit, dig and pour the bases and help with erecting the poles
with supervision.

Elmer Lee said there was a surplus of State BOR money like
$15,000 which we could get if we could use it before the end
of this year. We agreed to check the details and learn what
matching funds were necessary, and if possible to obtain it,
set the project of hiring base rock for 3rd Street extension
and developing the parking area there,

Dick House will work with John Lacy and try to solve the problem

of the drainage for the Church, the Stout Park and adjoining
apartments,
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